
 UPCOMING EVENTS 

FALL Advisory Virtual Council

Meetings

November 3rd- Applied

Cybersecurity Advisory Council 

November 4th - Health Science

Advisory Council

November 5th - Hospitality and

Tourism Advisory Council

November 9th - Unmanned

Systems Advisory Council 

November 12th - Early

Childhood Education Advisory

Council 
 

Bay District Construction

Academies at Rutherford High

School and Arnold High School

received $1,750.00 each from BBIA

to support their programs this year.  

These funds were presented at the

October 27, 2020 School Board

Meeting.  (Award pictured below)

MIDDLE SCHOOL CTE
STUDENTS  EXPLORE

ROBOTICS

VEX ROBOTICS AND

PROGRAMMING ACTIVITIES

Bay District School's  Middle School

Career and Technical Education students

explore robotics and coding.  

Students work with VEX Robots, 3D

Printers, 3D Pens,  programming activites

that range from Scratch to Java.  The

students below are from Breakfast Point

Academy in Becky Kildow's CTE Class. 

CTE NEWS  
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Florida Students awarded "Articulated Credit" for earning an Industry Certification save on tuition at
at Florida State Colleges: about $300.00 per certification ~ ACTE 2020

#BayCTEWorks

Happy
Thanksgiving!

 College Savings information is
available on the Bay District

School's CTE website
http://www.bay.k12.fl.us/cte-2

Rutherford High School
Welding Building Foundation

was poured recently!  The
building will be up soon! More

pictures to follow!



COVID-19: PLEASE
CONTINUE TO

PRACTICE USING
SOCIAL DISTANCING
AND HAND WASHING

PROTOCOLS FOR
YOUR SAFETY AND

THOSE AROUND YOU
AT SCHOOL, WORK

AND HOME!

Bay High School's  Allied Health

Program HOSA student

organization has been honored by

the state HOSA organization.  They

have been Designated Guardian

Chapter
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Bay District Schools Recognition was delayed

because of the Pandemic last Spring, but will

take place at the November 10th School

Board Meeting.

CAPE Funds earned in the 18-19 school year were

finalized after Survey 5 and the final numbers were

sent from the state in January 2020.  The CAPE

Funds were then divided among the programs. 

 Based on these final numbers from the state, CTE

then awards a plaque to the school that earned the

most industry certifications as well as plaques to the

high school and middle school teachers whose

students earned the most industry certifications in

that school year.  We are excited to be able to

recognize the teachers and school for their

outstanding performances.

Our winners are:

1.)  School earning the most industry

certifications: Deane Bozeman

2.)  High School Teacher whose students earned

the most Industry Certifications:  Becky Peltonen

at Deane Bozmeman School - 229 certifications.

3.)  Middle School Teacher whose students

earned the most Industry Certifications: Jessica

Brantley at Rutherford Middle School - 123

Certificatons.

CAREER THEMED
COURSE
REGISTRATION

ALL CTE PROGRAMS WILL BE

REGISTERING TO EARN CAPE

FUNDING THIS MONTH

Teachers please remember to carefully check

all of the registration information sent to you. 

 Please make sure that the school number,

course code, class name and certifications are

correct for your Career  Themed Program.  We

want to make sure that what we submit in this

first registration is correct.  We will only be

making small adjustments in windows 2 and 3.

#BayCTEWorks
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RECOGNITION AWARDSRECOGNITION AWARDSRECOGNITION AWARDS   


